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July, ALREADY!!!! As I begin my year as commander of VFW Post 3386; I want 

to thank those of you who have been in the various parades and have represented Post 
3386. I am looking forward to working with all of the past commanders and will try to use 
their experience to do a better job for our Post.  

Here are some dates to remember: the second Thursday of the month is 
Canteen Board meeting night at 7:00 PM. the third Thursday of the month is Post 
meeting night also at 7:00 PM. Also on Sunday July 22nd at Post 1435 is the Dist. 9 
Picnic it begins at noon. 
 
Walt Mabe 
Commander 
 

Well, it's another summer half gone already. There have now been some changes at the 

post. We have a new Commander and a new Ladies Auxiliary President. The next Ladies meeting 

is July 5th and we would love to see as many faces they’re as possible. We have some new things 

in the planning stages and some committee positions open where we could use some help. Hope 

to see you there. 

 

Respectively, Melissa Mabe, Auxiliary President 
 
June was a busy month for everyone. First off, the London Broil B-B-Q went very 

well. All the proceeds went to the dishwasher fund. GREAT JOB FRED & GLORIA!!!!! 
Our Sunday night men’s 8-ball team “NOT US” went to city cup AND took 1st place!!! 
Congratulations guys…  

Due to the increase of Liquor and Beer we had to increase our prices on liquor 
and beer $.25 cents. That tool effect on the 26th of June.   

On July 4th we will be having a B-B-Q from 1 to 6pm, it will be hamburgers, potato 
salad, and watermelon slices. Come join us for the Fourth------ Eat, Drink, and be 
Merry!!!!!!  

Watch the boards in the post for Wednesday Food Specials throughout the 
summer. We hope to do food Specials at least once a week through the summer.  

I would like to Thank everyone who participates in and puts on all the fundraisers 
and fundraisers and functions in the Post and Canteen. Your help is GREATLY 
appreciated. THANK-YOU. 
 
Canteen Manager,  
Audrey 


